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Dear Martin 
 
MSSC MOU EXTENSION  
 
As you will be aware, the MOU is near to completion, however there is one issue that both our 
lawyers are looking at which is hopefully very close to resolving.  
 
I understand that you have already engaged with  Antony Pritchard about this issue, we therefore 
propose an extension of three months until 30 September 2018 to allow us to resolve this in proper 
time. It is anticipated that given that we are very near to completion, the MOU will be agreed much 
sooner. 
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